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From: Bonnie Newitt <newittb@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 11:17 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: PERS1 COLA

CAUTION:External email. 

Hi, I am an PERS1 retiree and am writing to ask you to vote in a permanent consistent and 
substantial COLA for PERS1 retirees.  I retired from the State Auditor's office at the end of 2011.  I 
became a widow in 2018 and only have my pension and social security to live on.  Expenses just 
keep going up but the pension I earn after 36 years of service does not.  I encourage you to vote in a 
permanent COLA for PERS1 retirees.  

Thanks you.  
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